The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Michael Robert

400 Slater Drive, Unit B Fairbanks, AK 99701

MK/oleans

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely

'Ńicole Harper 400 Slater Dr.

Fairbanks, AK 99701

eds of Warper

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

M.L. L. Martin

Martin C Hartley 531 Farewell Ave Fairbanks, AK 99701

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Michael Mashburn 3010 Davis Rd. B66 Fairbanks, AK 99701

Moho Mul

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Shawn Harriman

512 Ketchikan

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Moll Som APEC-58 Fairfranks Ak Matthew Schroeder

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Jon W. Beckes 1254 LOOD Lane North Pole, AK 79705

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

FairbankiAis 99701

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

3526 Nulato Or

North Pole, AK 99705

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau. Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Shave Malone P.O. Box 71898 Flots At 99707

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Lisa Stansel 2000 Laura enne ane FBAS, At 997212

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

1420 W. Foggy Dur. WASILLA, AK. 99654

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

James 13 Homesta 4456 Moose Creek North Pole AK

JAMES Norment

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely.

Debia Shepersky POBOX. 58746 Fairbanks AK 99711

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Shannon Maller

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor. I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely, Shawn Brown
4166 S. TRellis Ave.
Palmer, AK 79645

Craig Sandine 111 Chief Charlie Dr, Fairbanks AK 99709

March 24, 2009

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely

Craig Sandine

Sandine

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Dewey Bennett 3020 Davis Rd. D8

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincere

Mike Ritchie

1737 University Ave. G45 Fairbanks, AK 99709

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Kent Mosher

3040 Davis Rd. A14

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Vesyna Rausch 3010-Davis Rd B15 Fairbanks, AK 99709

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

─Bon May

PO BOX 10867

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely.

Kyle Rausch 3010 Davis Rd B15

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau. Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

FAIRRANTS.

Robert Frie

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor. I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Tyler Seay PO, BOX 72323 Fairbanks, XK 99707

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor. I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Fairbonks, Ak 99707 Zachary Wyatt Seay

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely

Virginia Wright 206 Kody Dr.

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Rocky Tope 206 Kody Dr.

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Jack Smodey 400 Slater Dr.

The Honorable Mike Kelly Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Building Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Representative Kelly:

I wish to express my support for House Bill 185. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska.

HB 185 promotes and ensures open communication on state construction projects, while maintaining government neutrality towards construction contractors' labor relations. As a long time employee of an Alaskan based merit shop general contractor, I believe that the cost and quality of a project should be the focus of government contracts, not whether the employee of a business chose to organize into a union. I believe this type of coercion of employees is not in the best interest of my fellow employees or me.

Employees in Alaska have the freedom to choose employers based on the best situation for the individual employee. Some choose to affiliate with employers who are organized by unions; some choose to affiliate with businesses that are not union shops. Protecting that freedom of choice is the responsibility of government. Forcing union membership is not.

While some may say that government requirements of a union shop do not discriminate against employees, they ignore the fact that the Alaska state government provides many millions of dollars in contracts. To the extent some employers are arbitrarily prevented from competing limits the potential employment of employees who choose not to affiliate with a union, ignoring the skill they may bring to the job.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation on behalf of all employees across Alaska.

Sincerely,

Thomas Jones 1750 Adonis Dr.

Anchorage, AK 99515